
Finance Committee Report    April 2021 

 

The AVVA National budget for 2021-2022 was presented and 
approved at the January 2021 AVVA BOD meeting. 

In the past few weeks I have worked with the Finance Committee 
members and Cecilia on a couple of changes to the Policy & 
Procedures concerning the Finance Committee. 

The end of the year budget to actuals have been reviewed. 

Next month, I will send out the reminders to the AVVA 
incorporated chapters and states to file their 990 tax forms.  A 
copy of the accepted 990, along with their financial report, need 
to be sent to National AVVA.  These forms are required to be filed 
annually.  This year is especially important, because 2021 is a 
convention year. 

Thanks again to the committee members for their help. 

 

Kathy Mattingly 

AVVA National Finance Chair 

 


